Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD

November 13, 2019

iEquity Technologies Corporation

Unit 813 West Tower PSEC Exchanges Rd.
Ortigas Center, San Antonio, Pasig City
5709381/5842926/5843303

Attention : JOANNA A. ROSALE]OS

Account Manager
Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has
approved the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its BAC
Resolution No. 2019-069 to award to iEquity Technologies Corp. the contract for the
Purchase of Two (2) Units of Touchscreen Monitor amounting to Thirty-Five
Thousand Eight Hundred Pesos (Php35,800.00).

Kindly return the original copy of the Notice of Award with you signature in the
Conforme portion.

Failure to comply with the said requirements shall be sufficient ground for the
cancellation of this award.

Very truly yours,

VICENTE GRACIA . FELAZMENIO ]Rf%j
Officer-in-Charge; ICTD

(SEC Reso No. 128,s of 2018)

-

Conforme  : (o LA~
By : JOANNA A. ROSALEJOS
Account Manager

Date : "]7«(;’!!01
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